

Salamoff Intern 2023

James Errickson < jerrickson@natickma.org>

Tue, May 23, 2023 at 8:33 AM

To: Selectmen <selectboard@natickma.org>

Cc: Dorothy Blondiet dorothy Blondiet@natickma.org

Hello Board members,

By way of this email, please meet Jacob Brown, our 2023 summer intern and first Sue Salamoff Intern. We are excited to welcome Jacob to the team for the next few months - he started on Monday (it was a very quick turnaround!).

Having grown up in Natick, Jacob is a current junior at Colgate College and enjoys playing soccer, guitar, and all things Natick. His academic interests lie in politics and government - a passion we saw during his interview process. Jacob will be working on various projects in the office this summer, from HR and SB policy review to communications support, as well as being a resource to tackle any special projects on behalf of the Select Board. You will also see Jacob at a few of our meetings.

Please join me in welcoming Jacob!

-Jamie

--

James Errickson Town Administrator Town of Natick 508-647-6404